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February 6, 1933

W. McL. Clarke, Esq 
Secretary,
The Canadian Chamber of Commerce, 
Board of Trade Building,
Montreal» P* Q»

* »

Dear Mr, Clarke,

Thank you for your letter of the 

End February, reporting progress in connection with 

the work of the National Committee on Economy in

Public Finance.

I thought Hr. Evans1 address at 

the Canadian Club here was most Illuminating, and 

I think the Chamber of Commerce is to be congratulated 

upon the formation of this Committee.

IEver yours faithfully.
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